On Tue, Jun 30, 2015 at 3:52 AM, Nupur Sanyal < iswcht@gmail.com > wrote: Sriparna Majumdar Asha Sanfrancisco Dear Sriparna, I am sending herewith the response of your quarries regarding our ongoing project proposal. 1. We have requested tiffin only for the children of Nursery class. We have a plan to extend their timing. We are giving coaching to the student who are facing difficulties to follow their lessons at school. Students from class IV to X attending the coaching centre. 2. Regular working hours of teachers Four to Six hours, but they are not getting pay for their overtime if they are working in coaching centre. We use audio-visual aid like Television with DVD Player tape-recorder showing pictures at screen to learn spelling. 4. We have 4 computer and some library material for children which is donated by a old lady (retired teacher).

5. I will send picture within the week.

Sriparna Majumdar Jun
21

to Nupur, me, Asha

Hi Nupur-di, I just reviewed your reports. The project looks really alright. I liked the progress report. I have a few simple questions

- 1. You are requesting tiffin for 100 children. Whereas the total number of students is 320. Are you giving special coaching to a special class of students? Students from which standards would be attending the extra-hour coaching classes?
- 2. What are the regular working hours for teachers? Are they getting paid for their overtime if they are working in your coaching center?
- 3. What kind of audio-visual aid do you use to teach children?
- 4. Have you procured computer and library material recently? I did not remember seeing any.
- 5. Can you send a picture or two from your more recent school celebration, (to be shared with Asha volunteers)?

Thanks!



























